July 29, 1991

## SPECIAL MEETING BID OPENING Contract 91-1

A legally advertised meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Monday, July 29, 1991 at 3:30 p.m. with supervisors Ronald Golba, Joseph Budai and Andrew Piccuta present.

The purpose of the meeting was to receive bids for the extension of sewer facilities to the Shenango Township Fire Department. The following bids were received:

Bruce Sikora Excavating Miles Developing	\$ 18,930.00 26,237.50
Larry Baker	29,450.00
Wood, Gravel	29,896.50
Continental Construction	31,000.00
Graziani Constr.	31,300.00
Donald Lark & Sons	37,900.00
West Penn Asphalt	44,800.00
Anderson Construction	46,346.00

The Contractors were informed that the contract would be awarded at a later date.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto Secretary/Treasurer